
Welcome to Reception 

Induction 2019



Transition into School
• 4 stages to transition

1. Induction Pack sent to parents.

2. Parents Induction Meeting-due to COVID 19 via website and telephone.

3. Learning environment flipbook on website- Key information page 

https://www.stmatthewscofe.lancs.sch.uk/

4. A phased induction will begin on Tuesday 1st September. We take 7

children each week. Once your child comes into school they are in full 

time. This is done in alphabetical order. We will be spending a slightly 

longer period settling the children before taking in new children. Please 

be patient with us as many children have not attended Nursery for 

such a long period and no time has been spent on visits before the 

summer break.

https://www.stmatthewscofe.lancs.sch.uk/


Uniform
• Parents can buy uniform from Smart Clothing in 

town

• All jumpers must have the school logo

• Please ensure all clothing is labelled with a permanent 

marker or labels

• All children will be provided with a book bag on their 

first day. No need to buy one.



PE Kits
• red t-shirt (with school logo)

• black shorts

• girls leggings/jogging pants

• black pumps

• PE bag with everything 

labelled (£3.50 School Office)

Try practising getting dressed and undressed with 

your child over the holidays



School Day
• 8:50am doors open. Collect at 3:15pm. Drop children off and 

collect at the pencils in the yard. If anyone different is 

collecting your child please inform school. They will only be 

allowed to leave with nominated people on the list.

• Milk and fruit available throughout the day.

• Toast is available at break times 20p a slice

Milk £15.00 per term (sign up with Cool Milk, free till they  

turn 5 yrs old)

• Lunch (11:45-12:55) - all children in Reception & KS1 are 

eligible for a free school dinner/packed lunch.



What can you do to help your 

child to read?



How often should we read together?

You should try to hear your child 

read everyday and write a 

comment in their reading record 

book.

Your child will develop much better 

reading skills if you hear them 

regularly at home.



Why is it important to hear your 

child read?

• It helps them to apply their phonic 

skills and to enjoy stories

• It develops their imagination

• It develops their writing skills

• It supports your child become a 

better reader and writer



Phonics



Sound buttons

c  a  t

sh  i   p



Phoneme frame

ch i p



Tricky Words
These are words which cannot be blended by 

sound-talking.  These words have unusual 

phonemes.

For example:

–my

– they

– all

– said



Maths
By the end of the year children should be able to:

• Count to 20 orally & count out objects up to 20

• Say 1 more/less for numbers to 20

• Add & subtract numbers to 20 (8+5=13)

• Name 2D & 3D shapes

• Recognise coins

• Measure objects, and order by height and weight

• Begin to tell the time using o’clock



If you have any questions 

please contact:

Mrs Shaikh 

Early Years Leader

Tel:  01772 794482


